
  

 
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and European Integration of the Republic of Croatia  presents 
its compliments to the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, and has the honour to 
confirm receipt of Note no. 049/08 of 20 February 2008 concerning concerning privileges and 
immunities for a liaison officer at European Police Office, which reads as follows: 
 

(Zoals in Nota Nr. I) 
 
The Ministry has the honour to inform the Embassy that the Government of the Republic of 
Croatia  agrees to the contents of the above-mentioned Note, and that the Embassy's Note and 
this Note expressing the agreement of the Government of the Republic of Croatia  shall 
constitute an Agreement between the Republic of Croatia and the Kingdom of the Netherlands, 
which shall be applied provisionally from the day on which this affirmative note has been 
received by the Embassy, and which shall enter into force on the first day of the second month 
following the date on which the Republic of Croatia and the Kingdom of the Netherlands have 
informed each other that the formalities required for the entry into force have been complied 
with.  
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and European Integration of the Republic of Croatia  avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in the 
Republic of Croatia  the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 


